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Stone Town Council – Estates Sub-Committee 
 

Minutes of the meeting held in St Michael’s Suite, Frank Jordan Centre, Lichfield 
Street, Stone on Tuesday 1 May 2018 

 
PRESENT: 
 
 
 
 
 
ABSENT: 

Councillor M. Green in the Chair and 
Councillors: Mrs J. Hood, Mrs J. Farnham, I. Fordham, J. Davies and R. Kenney  
 
By Chairman’s invitation:  
Councillors: A. Osgathorpe and Mrs K. Green  
 
Councillor: T. Jackson, G. Collier and Mrs E. Mowatt    
 

 
EST18/035 Apologies 

 
Apologies were received from Councillors: T. Jackson, G. Collier and  
Mrs E. Mowatt  
 

EST18/036 Declarations of Interest and Requests for Dispensations 
 
None received. 
 

EST18/037 Representations from Members of the Public 
 
None received. 
 

EST18/038 Notice Boards and Fingerposts  
 
The Sub-Committee members had received information on the current position 
in respect of updated notice boards and fingerposts (in partnership with Stafford 
Borough Council) at the Tourism & Town Promotion Sub-Committee meeting, 
which preceded this meeting. 
 
The Town Clerk advised that the funding of the notice boards had been provided 
from the budget of the Estates Sub-Committee.  
 
Councillor Fordham and Councillor Kenney were thanked for their work on the 
project.  
  
RECOMMENDED:   That the current situation on updating notice board and 
fingerposts is noted.   
 

EST18/039 Market Pricing 
 
The Sub-Committee considered the establishment of a working group to 
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consider a pricing strategy for the Town Council’s markets and to report that 
strategy to this Sub-Committee for consideration.  
 
RECOMMENDED: That a working group is formed to consider market pricing and 
that membership of the working group consists of the Chairman of the General 
Purposes Committee, the Chairman of the Tourism & Town Promotion Sub-
Committee and Chairman of the Estates Sub-Committee.  
 

  
 
 

Town Mayor 


